

January 8th, 2019

Tammy Tom University of Hawaii 1410 Lower Campus Road, 171F Honolulu, HI 96822

Dear Ms. Tom,

On behalf of the Association of Maternal & Child Health Programs, I am pleased to inform you that Pono Choices has been selected to receive a Best Practice Award at AMCHP's 2019 Annual Conference. These awards honor especially innovative and effective practices in maternal and child health that have been successfully reviewed and accepted into Innovation Station since the previous conference.

We look forward to presenting the award to you during AMCHP's Annual Conference which will take place at the San Antonio Riverside Marriott from March 9-12 in San Antonio, Texas. We would be thrilled to recognize you in person and are happy to offer you, or a program representative, complimentary registration in addition to one night of hotel stay for this year's AMCHP Annual Conference. AMCHP staff will be in touch with you to discuss the award and logistics in more detail in the coming weeks.

On behalf of AMCHP, thank you for your dedication to improving the health of women, children, and families, and for sharing your work through Innovation Station.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Webb

Chief Executive Officer

cc: Matthew Shim, Chief, Family Health Services Division Patricia Heu, Chief, Children with Special Health Needs Branch Michelle Hoffman, Best Practices Committee Chair Lynda Krisowaty, Best Practices Committee Liaison

